
 
  

 Cottonwood Police Department 
National Night Out 
October 5th, 2022 

4:30 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. @ the Kid’s Park 
 

DISPLAY REGISTRATION 
 
NAME OF BUSINESS/ORGANIZATION: ___________________________________  
 
CONTACT PERSON: ____________________________________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: ____________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY: _______________________               ZIP: ______________________________ 
 
PHONE: _____________________             Email: _____________________________ 
 
TYPE OF BUSINESS: ___________________________________________________ 
 
SPECIAL NEEDS FOR DISPLAY: ________________________________________ 
 
 
Electricity is very limited at the Kids Park, so please be prepared to bring a generator for 
your display if you need power.  There are generators on the market that quieter than 
others, these are recommended for this event.   
 
National Night Out 2022, a unique safety and community event sponsored by the 
National Association of Town Watch and the City of Cottonwood Police Department 
does not allow the sale of items during this event.  All participating businesses must 
supply their own tables, chairs, tents and display items. Displays must be set up no 
later than 4:15 p.m., and the pounding of stakes will not be allowed in the ground to 
secure your display.    PLEASE RETURN REGISTRATION TO Sergeant Kevin 
Murie.   
 
Contact information 
Sergeant Kevin Murie 
Cottonwood Police Department  
199 S. 6TH St.  
Cottonwood, AZ 86326 
kmurie@cottonwoodaz.gov  
fax: 928-639-0611  

mailto:kmurie@cottonwoodaz.gov

